Dear Colleagues, 

Each year INED (Institut national d'etudes demographiques, the French institute for demographic research) hosts and provides funding to a few PhD students who are just entering the PhD dissertation-writing stage. 

PhD candidates benefit from the scientific environment of the institute and have access to INED resources (such as documentation, information technology, methodology, and surveys) and are involved in the research activities of the research group or division that hosts them. One senior INED researcher acts as a supervisor in addition to the student's supervisor at his or her own university. Because no formal classes or courses are offerred at INED the student must have completed all required coursework and be in the first or second year of the dissertation stage.

Applications should be sent by 15th June to: olivier.thevenon@ined.fr

More information available at: http://www.ined.fr/fr/recherches_cours/enseignement_formation/accueil_doctorants/ 

We would appreciate if you could circulate this announcement.

Best regards,
Catherine Daurèle



